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Thank you for the opportunity to comment on HB 2138.  I am a strong supporter of 

HB 2138 as a resident because I believe this will improve housing choice in our state, 

helping to meet the high demand for homes in our cities and towns with a variety of 

housing types (duplexes, quads, etc.) and prices.  We need these changes in order 

to remove legal barriers on more housing options on existing developed land, 

allowing the market to meet demand.  This will clear barriers and create more 

opportunities to live near our jobs, remain in areas with growing demand, and help 

diverse households find a home that fits their needs. 


